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This bill is incredibly lopsided towards a small interest group with only there beliefs in 

mind. They have ZERO evidence that the river is being harmed in any way. Keep in 

mind also that this river gets used 3 months a year in the summer. I live on the river 

and can tell you first hand that it is only used on the weekends of those 3 months as 

well. That's about 12 weekends of surfing on a stretch of river that has no houses on 

it at all. The fact that we have rules against this already is ridiculous and 

unnecessary. The government overreach has already gone to far on PUBLIC 

waterways we should all be able to enjoy.  

 


